
COMMUNITY  EVENT  AT  THE  UNIVERS I TY  OF  QUINTANA  ROO

CAMPUS  COZUMEL ,  APR I L  2022

In April 2022, after Covid restrictions and social distancing regulations mellowed down, we

developed a live community event to present our work on coastal exploitation on Mexico´s

Caribbean Islands. This event was at the Universidad Autónoma de Quintana Roo UQROO,

Campus Cozumel.

We presented our work to fishers, community members, government authorities, and students

from the UQROO, Campus Cozumel. The event allowed an interchange of knowledge regarding

fishing sites and fished species among iconic touristic islands in the Mexican Caribbean: Holbox,

Isla Mujeres, and Cozumel. These islands face contemporary threats to biodiversity conservation

due to increasing tourism. At UQROO, Cozumel Mar Sustentable collaborates with Dr. Oscar

Frausto the Leader of the Laboratorio de Observación e Investigación Espacial, with his team we

are analyzing our spatial data. The event was a success, and besides our scientific work, we also

presented our environmental education activities. As times get better with COVID, we will be

creating more live community events to continue disseminating our work to broad audiences.

Stay tuned for our new adventures.






